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The core tenet of sustainable education is high quality.
With the rapid development of society, different
countries have shaped different innovative educational
concepts and practices with regard to promoting high-
quality education development worldwide. The biggest
problem is that there is no focus on the sustainable
quality of education; instead, this Special Issue is
focused on the fair distribution of high-quality education.
We are interested in manuscripts that analyze and
investigate high-quality education equity both from the
theoretical and conceptual points of view, as well as
from the quantitative and statistical viewpoint. We
consider high-quality education equity for promoting
sustainable educational development as a
multidisciplinary issue in which various researchers are
engaged.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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